
1

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 11:18 AM
To: Katherine Brandt (Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com)
Cc: Nicole Arceneaux (nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com); Alexis Fischer 

(AFischer@Chevron.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Cases RO366- Unocal #3292, 15008 E 14th St., San Leandro & RO499- 

Unocal #5367, 500 Bancroft Ave., San Leandro
Attachments: RO499 clppl ADDRESS LABELS.docx; RO366 clppl ADDRESS LABELS.docx; RO499

_CL_PP_L_2014-08-20.pdf; RO366_CL_PP_L_2014-08-20.pdf

Katherine, 

Attached are the public notifications for closure and the mailing lists for RO499, Unocal #5367, 500 Bancroft Ave., San
Leandro, and RO366 Fuel Leak Case RO366 Unocal #3292, 15008 E 14th St., San Leandro.  When the public notification 
fact sheets have been sent please provide Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) with a letter stating the
notifications have been sent.  Include as an attachment the list of addresses contacted. 

Request for Monitoring Well Destruction Scheduling 

As part of an attempt to expedite closures, and with the recognition that coordination of well decommissioning is a long lead
item, ACEH requests that you schedule well decommissioning for approximately two weeks after closure of the public 
comment period for the site.  Please contact the Alameda County Public Works Agency at 510.567.6791 or online, to obtain
the required permits.  After written ACEH concurrence (email or other) that there have been no comments, you would be
free to proceed with well decommissioning.  Should there be public comments, then there would be sufficient time to cancel
(and / or reschedule) the date and not incur a cost from the drilling company.  Please provide notification to ACEH by the 
date identified below, that you have contracted a licensed drilling contractor for the decommissioning of all remaining wells
at the site. 

Technical Report Request 

Please upload technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Keith Nowell), and to the State Water Resources Control 
Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the following specified file naming convention and schedule: 

 September 19, 2014 – FACT SHEET MAILING VERIFICATION (file name: RO0000366_CORRES_L_yyyy-mm-
dd)  

 September 19, 2014 – CONFIRMATION OF SCHEDULED WELL DECOMMISSIONING (file name: 
RO0000366_CORRES_L_yyyy-mm-dd) 

 September 26, 2014– FACT SHEET MAILING VERIFICATION (file name: RO0000499_CORRES_L_yyyy-mm-
dd)  

 September 26, 2014 – CONFIRMATION OF SCHEDULED WELL DECOMMISSIONING (file name: 
RO0000499_CORRES_L_yyyy-mm-dd) 

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you to advance the case toward closure. Should you 
have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic 
mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
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Keith Nowell 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


